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principles of nuclear chemistry is an introductory text in nuclear chemistry and radiochemistry
aimed at undergraduates with little or no knowledge of physics it covers the key aspects of
modern nuclear chemistry and includes worked solutions to end of chapter questions the text
begins with basic theories in contemporary physics and uses these to introduce some fundamental
mathematical techniques it relates nuclear phenomena to key divisions of chemistry such as atomic
structure spectroscopy equilibria and kinetics it also gives an introduction to f block chemistry
and the nuclear power industry this book is essential reading for those taking a first course in
nuclear chemistry and is a useful companion to other volumes in physical and analytical chemistry
it will also be of use to those new to working in nuclear chemistry or radiochemistry this book
is designed to serve as a textbook for core courses offered to postgraduate students enrolled in
chemistry this book can also be used as a core or supplementary text for nuclear chemistry
courses offered to students of chemical engineering the book covers various topics of nuclear
chemistry like shell model fission fusion reaction natural radioactive equilibrium series nuclear
reactions carried by various types of accelerators in addition it describes the law of decay of
radioactivity type of decay and interaction of radiation with matter it explains the difference
between ionization counter scintillation counter and solid state detector this book also consists
of end of book problems to help readers aid self learning the detailed coverage and pedagogical
tools make this an ideal textbook for postgraduate students and researchers enrolled in various
chemistry and engineering courses this book will also be beneficial for industry professionals in
the allied fields impressive in its overall size and scope this five volume reference work
provides researchers with the tools to push them into the forefront of the latest research the
handbook covers all of the chemical aspects of nuclear science starting from the physical basics
and including such diverse areas as the chemistry of transactinides and exotic atoms as well as
radioactive waste management and radiopharmaceutical chemistry relevant to nuclear medicine the
nuclear methods of the investigation of chemical structure also receive ample space and attention
the international team of authors consists of 77 world renowned experts nuclear chemists
radiopharmaceutical chemists and physicists from austria belgium germany great britain hungary
holland japan russia sweden switzerland and the united states the handbook is an invaluable
reference for nuclear scientists biologists chemists physicists physicians practicing nuclear
medicine graduate students and teachers virtually all who are involved in the chemical and
radiopharmaceutical aspects of nuclear science the handbook also provides for further reading
through its rich selection of references introduction to radiation chemistry third edition j w t
spinks and r j woods the only single source guide to radiation chemistry has now been expanded to
include new material on applied radiation chemistry and experimental methods as well as gaseous
and solid systems other enhancements include broadened coverage of chemical reactions initiated
by high energy and their commercial applications as well as new topics related to kinetics and
experimental procedures the third edition features numerical data in sl units simplifying most
radiation chemical calculations an expanded problem section and key references updated to reflect
recent research 1990 0 471 61403 3 574 pp the elements beyond uranium glenn t seaborg and walter
d loveland written by the team of nobel laureate glenn seaborg an active participant in the
discovery of transuranium elements and leading chemist walter loveland here is a unique inside
account of the discovery of these elements as well as the first definitive look at their chemical
physical and nuclear properties the book contains detailed discussions of nuclear synthesis
reactions experimental techniques natural occurrence superheavy elements practical applications
and predictions for the future as well as such special features as excerpts from original
notebooks pictures of element discovery teams and up to date tables of nuclear properties 1990 0
471 89062 6 359 pp introduction to radiochemistry by gerharf friedlander preface an increasing
number of universities are offering courses in radioactivity for chemists very likely many
teachers and stu dents in these courses feel as we do that there has been no suitable textbook
for this purpose there is the very excellent manual of radioactivity by g hevesy and f a paneth
however advances in the science since its last edition in 1938 have been more than any authors
should have to expect in one decade moreover no recent book on the subject has been written
specifically for chem ists we have tried to prepare a textbook for an introductory course in the
broad field of radiochemistry at the graduate or senior undergraduate level taking into account
the degree of pre vious preparation in physics ordinarily possessed by chemistry students at that
level we would like to offer definitions of terms including radio chemistry nuclear chemistry
tracer chemistry and radiation chemistry that are heard increasingly today unfortunately the
meanings of some of these vary from laboratory to laboratory and they are hardly used concisely
at all by one group nuclear chem istry is used to mean all applications of chemistry and nuclear
physics to each other including stable isotope applications how ever to our minds nuclear
chemistry emphasizes the reactions of nuclei and the properties of resulting nuclear species just
as organic chemistry is concerned with reactions and properties of organic compounds we think of
tracer chemistry as the field of chemical studies made with the use of isotopic tracers including
studies of the essentially pure tracers at extremely low concen trations in the title of this
book we have meant the term radio chemistry to include all the fields just described but to
exclude stable isotope tracer applications radiation chemistry which is not discussed in this
text deals with the chemical effects produced by nuclear and other like radiations and although
it involves some of the phenomena of radiochemistry it is really closely related to
photochemistry some comments on the order in which the subject matter is presented are perhaps
appropriate we believe that the sequence of chapters after chapter vi is the logical one the
order of presen tation of the material of the first five chapters is much more nearly a matter of
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individual choice our plan which we have found quite teachable is to use the historical
background as a brief introduction to the concepts and terminology this makes the going much
easier in the succeeding topics chapter v actually follows logically after chapter i and nothing
in the arrangement of the material prevents its introduction there if preferred but we feel that
it is more effective first to present further descriptive information about atomic nuclei and
nuclear reactions than to confront the student at this point with the quantitative treatment of
growth and decay processes the development of the subject matter in this book has grown out of an
introductory course in radiochemistry first given in the informal los alamos university in the
latter part of 1945 by the authors principally g f with the help of drs r w dodson and a c wahl
and offered each year since in the department of chemistry at washington university st louis by
one of us j w k written by established experts in the field this book features in depth
discussions of proven scientific principles current trends and applications of nuclear chemistry
to the sciences and engineering provides up to date coverage of the latest research and examines
the theoretical and practical aspects of nuclear and radiochemistry presents the basic physical
principles of nuclear and radiochemistry in a succinct fashion requiring no basic knowledge of
quantum mechanics adds discussion of math tools and simulations to demonstrate various phenomena
new chapters on nuclear medicine nuclear forensics and particle physics and updates to all other
chapters includes additional in chapter sample problems with solutions to help students reviews
of 1st edition an authoritative comprehensive but succinct state of the art textbook the chemical
educator and an excellent resource for libraries and laboratories supporting programs requiring
familiarity with nuclear processes choice nuclear techniques in analytical chemistry discusses
highly sensitive nuclear techniques that determine the micro and macro amounts or trace elements
of materials with the increasingly frequent demand for the chemical determination of trace
amounts of elements in materials the analytical chemist had to search for more sensitive methods
of analysis this book accustoms analytical chemists with nuclear techniques that possess the
desired sensitivity and applicability at trace levels the topics covered include safe handling of
radioactivity measurement of natural radioactivity and neutron a as a spectroscopic method
nuclear magnetic resonance nmr has seen spectacular growth over the past two decades both as a
technique and in its applications today the applications of nmr span a wide range of scientific
disciplines from physics to biology to medicine each volume of nuclear magnetic resonance
comprises a combination of annual and biennial reports which together provide comprehensive of
the literature on this topic this specialist periodical report reflects the growing volume of
published work involving nmr techniques and applications in particular nmr of natural
macromolecules which is covered in two reports nmr of proteins and acids and nmr of carbohydrates
lipids and membranes for those wanting to become rapidly acquainted with specific areas of nmr
this title provides unrivalled scope of coverage seasoned practitioners of nmr will find this an
in valuable source of current methods and applications specialist periodical reports provide
systematic and detailed review coverage in major areas of chemical research compiled by teams of
leading authorities in the relevant subject areas the series creates a unique service for the
active research chemist with regular in depth accounts of progress in particular fields of
chemistry subject coverage within different volumes of a given title is similar and publication
is on an annual or biennial basis applications of nuclear and radiochemistry is a collection of
articles focusing on contemporary applied research on radioactive isotopes the monograph is based
on the second chemical congress of the north american continent held at las vegas nevada in
august 1980 the book contains articles on developments in nuclear chemistry and radiochemistry
emphasizing the topic of radiopharmaceutical chemistry the text is composed of two parts wherein
the first part is comprised of papers dealing with advances in the production of radionuclides
for nuclear medicine in the synthesis of labeled pha origin of nuclear science nuclei isotopes
and isotope separation nuclear mass and stability unstable nuclei and radioactive decay
radionuclides in nature absorption of nuclear radiation radiation effects on matter detection and
measurement techniques uses of radioactive tracers cosmic radiation and elementary particles
nuclear structure energetics of nuclear reactions particle accelerators mechanics and models of
nuclear reactions production of radionuclides the transuranium elements thermonuclear reactions
the beginning and the future radiation biology and radiation protection principles of nuclear
power nuclear power reactors nuclear fuel cycle behavior of radionuclides in the environment
appendices solvent extraction separations answers to exercises isotope chart periodic table of
the elements quantities and units fundamental constants energy conversion factors element and
nuclide index subject index the first book for advanced students of chemistry and chemical
engineering to cover both basic nuclear chemistry and the whole nuclear power fuel cycle
including waste handling and storage and associated hazards covers all major advances in the
field up to 1978 includes problems and solutions the book has been course tested at chalmers
university of technology sweden impressive in its overall size and scope this five volume
reference work provides researchers with the tools to push them into the forefront of the latest
research the handbook covers all of the chemical aspects of nuclear science starting from the
physical basics and including such diverse areas as the chemistry of transactinides and exotic
atoms as well as radioactive waste management and radiopharmaceutical chemistry relevant to
nuclear medicine the nuclear methods of the investigation of chemical structure also receive
ample space and attention the international team of authors consists of 77 world renowned experts
nuclear chemists radiopharmaceutical chemists and physicists from austria belgium germany great
britain hungary holland japan russia sweden switzerland and the united states the handbook is an
invaluable reference for nuclear scientists biologists chemists physicists physicians practicing
nuclear medicine graduate students and teachers virtually all who are involved in the chemical
and radiopharmaceutical aspects of nuclear science the handbook also provides for further reading
through its rich selection of references the first iupac manual of symbols and terminology for
physicochemical quantities and units the green book of which this is the direct successor was
published in 1969 with the object of securing clarity and precision and wider agreement in the
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use of symbols by chemists in different countries among physicists chemists and engineers and by
editors of scientific journals subsequent revisions have taken account of many developments in
the field culminating in the major extension and revision represented by the 1988 edition under
the simplified title quantities units and symbols in physical chemistry this 2007 third edition
is a further revision of the material which reflects the experience of the contributors with the
previous editions the book has been systematically brought up to date and new sections have been
added it strives to improve the exchange of scientific information among the readers in different
disciplines and across different nations in a rapidly expanding volume of scientific literature
where each discipline has a tendency to retreat into its own jargon this book attempts to provide
a readable compilation of widely used terms and symbols from many sources together with brief
understandable definitions this is the definitive guide for scientists and organizations working
across a multitude of disciplines requiring internationally approved nomenclature this workshop
proceedings reviews the various techniques used to identify different species of actinide and
fission product elements present in nuclear waste and nuclear reprocessing streams the review
takes into account the advantages disadvantages and limitations of the various methods
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Principles of Nuclear Chemistry 2016-12-21
principles of nuclear chemistry is an introductory text in nuclear chemistry and radiochemistry
aimed at undergraduates with little or no knowledge of physics it covers the key aspects of
modern nuclear chemistry and includes worked solutions to end of chapter questions the text
begins with basic theories in contemporary physics and uses these to introduce some fundamental
mathematical techniques it relates nuclear phenomena to key divisions of chemistry such as atomic
structure spectroscopy equilibria and kinetics it also gives an introduction to f block chemistry
and the nuclear power industry this book is essential reading for those taking a first course in
nuclear chemistry and is a useful companion to other volumes in physical and analytical chemistry
it will also be of use to those new to working in nuclear chemistry or radiochemistry

Nuclear Chemistry 2022-02-16
this book is designed to serve as a textbook for core courses offered to postgraduate students
enrolled in chemistry this book can also be used as a core or supplementary text for nuclear
chemistry courses offered to students of chemical engineering the book covers various topics of
nuclear chemistry like shell model fission fusion reaction natural radioactive equilibrium series
nuclear reactions carried by various types of accelerators in addition it describes the law of
decay of radioactivity type of decay and interaction of radiation with matter it explains the
difference between ionization counter scintillation counter and solid state detector this book
also consists of end of book problems to help readers aid self learning the detailed coverage and
pedagogical tools make this an ideal textbook for postgraduate students and researchers enrolled
in various chemistry and engineering courses this book will also be beneficial for industry
professionals in the allied fields

Nuclear Chemistry 1992
impressive in its overall size and scope this five volume reference work provides researchers
with the tools to push them into the forefront of the latest research the handbook covers all of
the chemical aspects of nuclear science starting from the physical basics and including such
diverse areas as the chemistry of transactinides and exotic atoms as well as radioactive waste
management and radiopharmaceutical chemistry relevant to nuclear medicine the nuclear methods of
the investigation of chemical structure also receive ample space and attention the international
team of authors consists of 77 world renowned experts nuclear chemists radiopharmaceutical
chemists and physicists from austria belgium germany great britain hungary holland japan russia
sweden switzerland and the united states the handbook is an invaluable reference for nuclear
scientists biologists chemists physicists physicians practicing nuclear medicine graduate
students and teachers virtually all who are involved in the chemical and radiopharmaceutical
aspects of nuclear science the handbook also provides for further reading through its rich
selection of references

Nuclear chemistry 1966
introduction to radiation chemistry third edition j w t spinks and r j woods the only single
source guide to radiation chemistry has now been expanded to include new material on applied
radiation chemistry and experimental methods as well as gaseous and solid systems other
enhancements include broadened coverage of chemical reactions initiated by high energy and their
commercial applications as well as new topics related to kinetics and experimental procedures the
third edition features numerical data in sl units simplifying most radiation chemical
calculations an expanded problem section and key references updated to reflect recent research
1990 0 471 61403 3 574 pp the elements beyond uranium glenn t seaborg and walter d loveland
written by the team of nobel laureate glenn seaborg an active participant in the discovery of
transuranium elements and leading chemist walter loveland here is a unique inside account of the
discovery of these elements as well as the first definitive look at their chemical physical and
nuclear properties the book contains detailed discussions of nuclear synthesis reactions
experimental techniques natural occurrence superheavy elements practical applications and
predictions for the future as well as such special features as excerpts from original notebooks
pictures of element discovery teams and up to date tables of nuclear properties 1990 0 471 89062
6 359 pp

Handbook of Nuclear Chemistry 2003
introduction to radiochemistry by gerharf friedlander preface an increasing number of
universities are offering courses in radioactivity for chemists very likely many teachers and stu
dents in these courses feel as we do that there has been no suitable textbook for this purpose
there is the very excellent manual of radioactivity by g hevesy and f a paneth however advances
in the science since its last edition in 1938 have been more than any authors should have to
expect in one decade moreover no recent book on the subject has been written specifically for
chem ists we have tried to prepare a textbook for an introductory course in the broad field of
radiochemistry at the graduate or senior undergraduate level taking into account the degree of
pre vious preparation in physics ordinarily possessed by chemistry students at that level we
would like to offer definitions of terms including radio chemistry nuclear chemistry tracer
chemistry and radiation chemistry that are heard increasingly today unfortunately the meanings of
some of these vary from laboratory to laboratory and they are hardly used concisely at all by one



black gods of the metropolis negro religious cults of the urban north

2023-07-17 5/8
black gods of the metropolis
negro religious cults of the

urban north

group nuclear chem istry is used to mean all applications of chemistry and nuclear physics to
each other including stable isotope applications how ever to our minds nuclear chemistry
emphasizes the reactions of nuclei and the properties of resulting nuclear species just as
organic chemistry is concerned with reactions and properties of organic compounds we think of
tracer chemistry as the field of chemical studies made with the use of isotopic tracers including
studies of the essentially pure tracers at extremely low concen trations in the title of this
book we have meant the term radio chemistry to include all the fields just described but to
exclude stable isotope tracer applications radiation chemistry which is not discussed in this
text deals with the chemical effects produced by nuclear and other like radiations and although
it involves some of the phenomena of radiochemistry it is really closely related to
photochemistry some comments on the order in which the subject matter is presented are perhaps
appropriate we believe that the sequence of chapters after chapter vi is the logical one the
order of presen tation of the material of the first five chapters is much more nearly a matter of
individual choice our plan which we have found quite teachable is to use the historical
background as a brief introduction to the concepts and terminology this makes the going much
easier in the succeeding topics chapter v actually follows logically after chapter i and nothing
in the arrangement of the material prevents its introduction there if preferred but we feel that
it is more effective first to present further descriptive information about atomic nuclei and
nuclear reactions than to confront the student at this point with the quantitative treatment of
growth and decay processes the development of the subject matter in this book has grown out of an
introductory course in radiochemistry first given in the informal los alamos university in the
latter part of 1945 by the authors principally g f with the help of drs r w dodson and a c wahl
and offered each year since in the department of chemistry at washington university st louis by
one of us j w k

Nuclear and Radiochemistry 1981-08-10
written by established experts in the field this book features in depth discussions of proven
scientific principles current trends and applications of nuclear chemistry to the sciences and
engineering provides up to date coverage of the latest research and examines the theoretical and
practical aspects of nuclear and radiochemistry presents the basic physical principles of nuclear
and radiochemistry in a succinct fashion requiring no basic knowledge of quantum mechanics adds
discussion of math tools and simulations to demonstrate various phenomena new chapters on nuclear
medicine nuclear forensics and particle physics and updates to all other chapters includes
additional in chapter sample problems with solutions to help students reviews of 1st edition an
authoritative comprehensive but succinct state of the art textbook the chemical educator and an
excellent resource for libraries and laboratories supporting programs requiring familiarity with
nuclear processes choice

Introduction to Radiochemistry 1949
nuclear techniques in analytical chemistry discusses highly sensitive nuclear techniques that
determine the micro and macro amounts or trace elements of materials with the increasingly
frequent demand for the chemical determination of trace amounts of elements in materials the
analytical chemist had to search for more sensitive methods of analysis this book accustoms
analytical chemists with nuclear techniques that possess the desired sensitivity and
applicability at trace levels the topics covered include safe handling of radioactivity
measurement of natural radioactivity and neutron a

Nuclear and Radiochemistry 1960
as a spectroscopic method nuclear magnetic resonance nmr has seen spectacular growth over the
past two decades both as a technique and in its applications today the applications of nmr span a
wide range of scientific disciplines from physics to biology to medicine each volume of nuclear
magnetic resonance comprises a combination of annual and biennial reports which together provide
comprehensive of the literature on this topic this specialist periodical report reflects the
growing volume of published work involving nmr techniques and applications in particular nmr of
natural macromolecules which is covered in two reports nmr of proteins and acids and nmr of
carbohydrates lipids and membranes for those wanting to become rapidly acquainted with specific
areas of nmr this title provides unrivalled scope of coverage seasoned practitioners of nmr will
find this an in valuable source of current methods and applications specialist periodical reports
provide systematic and detailed review coverage in major areas of chemical research compiled by
teams of leading authorities in the relevant subject areas the series creates a unique service
for the active research chemist with regular in depth accounts of progress in particular fields
of chemistry subject coverage within different volumes of a given title is similar and
publication is on an annual or biennial basis

Experimental Nuclear Chemistry 1961
applications of nuclear and radiochemistry is a collection of articles focusing on contemporary
applied research on radioactive isotopes the monograph is based on the second chemical congress
of the north american continent held at las vegas nevada in august 1980 the book contains
articles on developments in nuclear chemistry and radiochemistry emphasizing the topic of
radiopharmaceutical chemistry the text is composed of two parts wherein the first part is
comprised of papers dealing with advances in the production of radionuclides for nuclear medicine
in the synthesis of labeled pha
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Nuclear Chemistry 1966
origin of nuclear science nuclei isotopes and isotope separation nuclear mass and stability
unstable nuclei and radioactive decay radionuclides in nature absorption of nuclear radiation
radiation effects on matter detection and measurement techniques uses of radioactive tracers
cosmic radiation and elementary particles nuclear structure energetics of nuclear reactions
particle accelerators mechanics and models of nuclear reactions production of radionuclides the
transuranium elements thermonuclear reactions the beginning and the future radiation biology and
radiation protection principles of nuclear power nuclear power reactors nuclear fuel cycle
behavior of radionuclides in the environment appendices solvent extraction separations answers to
exercises isotope chart periodic table of the elements quantities and units fundamental constants
energy conversion factors element and nuclide index subject index

Introduction to Nuclear Physics and Chemistry 1962
the first book for advanced students of chemistry and chemical engineering to cover both basic
nuclear chemistry and the whole nuclear power fuel cycle including waste handling and storage and
associated hazards covers all major advances in the field up to 1978 includes problems and
solutions the book has been course tested at chalmers university of technology sweden

Modern Nuclear Chemistry 2017-03-21
impressive in its overall size and scope this five volume reference work provides researchers
with the tools to push them into the forefront of the latest research the handbook covers all of
the chemical aspects of nuclear science starting from the physical basics and including such
diverse areas as the chemistry of transactinides and exotic atoms as well as radioactive waste
management and radiopharmaceutical chemistry relevant to nuclear medicine the nuclear methods of
the investigation of chemical structure also receive ample space and attention the international
team of authors consists of 77 world renowned experts nuclear chemists radiopharmaceutical
chemists and physicists from austria belgium germany great britain hungary holland japan russia
sweden switzerland and the united states the handbook is an invaluable reference for nuclear
scientists biologists chemists physicists physicians practicing nuclear medicine graduate
students and teachers virtually all who are involved in the chemical and radiopharmaceutical
aspects of nuclear science the handbook also provides for further reading through its rich
selection of references

An Introduction to Nuclear Chemistry 1946
the first iupac manual of symbols and terminology for physicochemical quantities and units the
green book of which this is the direct successor was published in 1969 with the object of
securing clarity and precision and wider agreement in the use of symbols by chemists in different
countries among physicists chemists and engineers and by editors of scientific journals
subsequent revisions have taken account of many developments in the field culminating in the
major extension and revision represented by the 1988 edition under the simplified title
quantities units and symbols in physical chemistry this 2007 third edition is a further revision
of the material which reflects the experience of the contributors with the previous editions the
book has been systematically brought up to date and new sections have been added it strives to
improve the exchange of scientific information among the readers in different disciplines and
across different nations in a rapidly expanding volume of scientific literature where each
discipline has a tendency to retreat into its own jargon this book attempts to provide a readable
compilation of widely used terms and symbols from many sources together with brief understandable
definitions this is the definitive guide for scientists and organizations working across a
multitude of disciplines requiring internationally approved nomenclature

Nuclear Standards for Chemistry and Technology 1968
this workshop proceedings reviews the various techniques used to identify different species of
actinide and fission product elements present in nuclear waste and nuclear reprocessing streams
the review takes into account the advantages disadvantages and limitations of the various methods

Nuclear Chemistry 2014-05-14

Handbook of nuclear chemistry 2003

Handbook of Nuclear Chemistry: Chemical applications of nuclear
reactions and radiations 2003

Nuclear Chemistry 1949
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Handbook of Nuclear Chemistry 1964

Nuclear Chemistry and Its Applications 2003

Handbook of Nuclear Chemistry 1964

Nuclear Techniques in Analytical Chemistry 2007-10-31

Nuclear Magnetic Resonance 1994-03

Radiochemistry and Nuclear Chemistry 1942

An Introduction to Nuclear Chemistry, Lecture Series, May 19 to
July 16, 1942 1982

Applications of Nuclear and Radiochemistry 1942

An Introduction to Nuclear Chemistry, Lecture Series, May 19 to
July 19, 1942 1973

Nuclear Science Abstracts 1967

Introduction to Nuclear Chemistry 2002

Radiochemistry and Nuclear Chemistry 1965

Nuclear Science Series 1980

Nuclear Chemistry 1973

The Heart of Matter 2003

Principles of American Nuclear Chemistry 1965

Introduction to Nuclear Physics and Chemistry 2003

Handbook of Nuclear Chemistry 1967

Atomic and Nuclear Chemistry 2007-10-31

Quantities, Units and Symbols in Physical Chemistry 2001

Evaluation of Speciation Technology 1955

Fundamental Chemistry for Nuclear Reactor Engineers
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